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SGP/SET - 196 

 

       

        July 10, 2020 

 

 

Subject:   Notification of the Substitution for Songkran Festival 2020  

To :        President  

   The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Ref. to:   Letter SGP/SET – 187 dated March 25, 2020, subject : Notification of a postpone holiday. 

  

 Siamgas and Petrochemicals Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform that 

July 27, 2020 is a substitute Songkran holiday in accordance with the Cabinet’s resolution on June 30, 

2020 which compensate for the postponement of Songkran Festival 2020 on April 13 -15, 2020.  In this 

regards, the Company will consider and inform the 2 remaining substitute Songkran holidays in the later 

period. 

  

 

 Please be informed accordingly, 

 

 

            Yours sincerely, 

 

 

                     Jintana Kingkaew 

         (Jintana Kingkaew) 

          Deputy Managing Director/CFO 

 


